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Bridge Replacement 

 

 
 
 

SECTION 00009 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 

BY THE CITY OF HAVELOCK, NC, FOR THE 
WOODHAVEN DRIVE BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

 
 
The City of Havelock will open sealed Bids at 2:00 PM., local time, on November 2nd, 2021, at City Hall, 
located at 1 Governmental Avenue, Havelock, NC 28532 for the following Project: 
 
Construction of the Woodhaven Drive Bridge Replacement. 
 
Each bidder must show evidence that it is licensed under Chapter 87 of the N.C. General Statutes. 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the City of Havelock reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
Copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained in electronic form via emailed request to: 
Matthew Jones (mjones@hazenandsawyer.com) and cc bids@havelocknc.us  
 
Address bids to: 
 

Lee Tillman, Director of Finance 
City of Havelock 
PO Box 368 
1 Governmental Ave 
Havelock, NC 28532 

 
 
DATE:  October 1, 2021 
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